
 
 
 

EXEMPT EMPLOYEES 
 
 
 
 The overtime compensation requirements of the Fair Labor 
Standards Act do not apply to employees who are employed in a 
bona fide executive, administrative or professional capacity.  Such 
employees are said to be "exempt" employees. 
 
 "Exempt" employees at the Community Library will be the 
director, the department heads, all full-time librarians, the director's 
secretary, and full-time computer specialists. 
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